From: Weber, Elisabeth 
Sent: Thursday, March 20, 2014 2:46 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Nursing Expert Witness Work

Hello Mr. Berlin,

I wanted to notify the Ethics Board that I have been deposed as an Expert Witness on a hospital Emergency Department case in Connecticut. This case relates only to my expertise in Emergency Department Triage prior to joining the Chicago Department of Public Health.  The case occurred in 2007 and I joined the city in 2009.   It is just now going to trial, and the next step will be my deposition on my opinion on the care provided. 

I will be paid for my time on Monday, March 23, 2014 and have taken a Voluntary Furlough day from my job at the city of Chicago.  If there is any additional information that is needed by your department please let me know.  

Thank you. Elisabeth Weber

​

Elisabeth K Weber, RN, MA, CEN 

Project Administrator, Hospital Preparedness Program
Chicago Department of Public Health
